
Information Item 
 

Date: October 12, 2021 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Interim Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough P.E., Director of Transportation 

Subject: 

 

Presentation on Policy and Procedure for Painting on Streets and Sidewalks 

 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

The Winston-Salem Department of Transportation staff was asked to provide information on the 

policy for citizens to paint murals, etc. on streets and sidewalks.  Staff from the Department of 

Transportation will be available to present the information attached and answer any questions. 

 


